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Winston Gold Announces Management Changes 

 
 
WINNIPEG, MANITOBA – June 5, 2017 – Winston Gold Mining Corp. (“Winston Gold” or 
the “Company”) (OTCQB: WGMCF) (CSE: WGC) announces that Ronan Sabo-Walsh has 
resigned as the Company’s Chief Financial Officer. The Company expresses its appreciation to Mr. 
Sabo-Walsh and thanks him for his invaluable contributions throughout his tenure. 
 
For further information please contact: 
 
Murray Nye, Chief Executive Officer and a director, at: 
Telephone: (204) 989-2434 
E-mail: murray@winstongold.com 

 
The CSE has neither approved nor disapproved the information contained herein. 

 


